
 

The Re-Open Saskatchewan Training Subsidy (RSTS) application deadline has been extended 
to December 31, 2020. Private employers can access up to $10,000 for training that supports 
adjustment to the impacts of the pandemic and safely aligns business activities with the re-
opening phases of Saskatchewan’s economy.  

The program is an employer-driven, short term training program that provides eligible 
employers with financial support to train existing employees.      

Applicants must demonstrate that the requested training supports the safe re-opening of the 
service or business, increased health and safety requirements, or adoption of innovative 
practices that align with social distancing protocols. 

Detailed RSTS program information can be found online at saskatchewan.ca/training-subsidy.  
Please share this information with your stakeholders and employer contacts.  
 
If you have any questions about the program or would like further information, please contact: 
 
Ministry of Immigration and Career Training, 
Skills Training Branch, CSJG Unit 
cansaskjobgrant@gov.sk.ca 
Regina and Area: (306) 964-1005 
Saskatoon and area: (306) 787-4677 
 
Thank-you, 
Ministry of Immigration and Career Training    
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